Re- 2013 Travel and Conference Bursary: XIIth Banff Conference on Allograft Pathology
I am writing to thank the Pathological Society for awarding me a Travel Grant to attend the XIIth Banff Conference on Allograft Pathology. The meeting was held in Comandatuba-Bahia, Brazil (August 17-23, 2013). 
As a Research Fellow and a Renal Pathologist, attending the Banff Conference on Allograft Pathology was extremely beneficial to my research and clinical career in kidney and transplant pathology for the following reasons:
1- The Banff meeting is the place where international experts in transplant pathology from around the world meet to formalize working groups and collaborative efforts to enhance clinical and research success in transplantation. This Banff meeting was attended by a large number of transplant pathologists, nephrologists, and surgeons. The presentations were organized into plenary oral and poster sessions. This gave me the chance to be in touch with the most up to date allograft pathology-related clinical and translational research. 
2- The lectures and presentations covered diverse topics from bench to bedside. Such lectures were extremely important to my scientific career development. 
3- It was a great opportunity for me to present important parts of my work on "transplant glomerulitis". Sharing and discussing my research with the experts in the field enhanced the quality and the scope of my project. 
4- Finally, this conference was beneficial to me as a member of the "Banff Glomerular Lesion Scoring Working Group". This working group aims to enhance and validate the classification of allograft glomerular lesions. The results of the second round of our collaborative work were discussed at the Banff meeting. 
Again, I want to thank the Pathological Society for their kind support in allowing me to attend this important meeting.
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